NOTICE

Date: 2nd January, 2022

Dear Parents,

We would like to inform you that for those children who have tested positive or
are a close contact of a COVID positive individual, we will send the online links

from Tuesday, 4th January 2022.

Thank you, (@ﬁm\
(4}

/&
-
b 2)
/'-49 O\
4

P.0. BOX 52232
Ougy, . U,A.E-/
JBA, .




